ROOO RALLY 2015 NON-PROFIT PARTICIPATION

All non-profit greyhound rescue/adoption organizations are cordially
invited to attend. Please take this opportunity to set up a table and canopy
tent on the lawn surrounding the pool and amazing view of the Bay, to share
your organization’s mission, accomplishments, policies and adoption/rescue
procedures. The unity of greyhound rescue/adoption organizations, guests,
vendors and professionals is the sole purpose of Freeway’s Rooo Rally.
Together we can accomplish amazing tasks and work toward our future
goals. Please confirm your organization’s attendance in advance by
completing the questionnaire below and emailing to
freewaysgreytescape@aol.com or mailing to Freeway’s Greyt Escape, Inc.
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Non-Profit Organization Name:
EIN:

Contact Name:

Contact Email

Address:

City/State/Zip:

Phone: 

THANK YOU.
